
Tatum Ridge Men’s Golf Association Annual Meeting Minutes

Meeting date:  December 2, 2015

Attendees: A clear majority of the membership was present with over 50 

members attending.

1. The membership voted on the election of a new Board member—

Larry Myers, and the re-election of two existing Board members—John 

Kardosz and Paul Addison.  All three were elected to two-year terms.  John 

thanked out-going Board member Don Dorsey for his service.

2. John Kardosz stressed the importance of the daily sign-up sheet as tee times 

are at a premium.  John indicated that players should sign up at least one 

week in advance.

3. John announced a change for the sixth green from a maximum two-putt 

situation to a ground-under-repair situation.  Players whose ball comes to 

rest in the ground under repair on this green should take nearest relief and 

place the ball there.

4. John re-emphasized the need to maintain proper pace of play at all times.  

Players should keep up with the group in front of them.

5. John indicated that TRMGA members played 4,340 rounds of golf at Tatum 

Ridge in the last 12 months.

6. Open member discussion:

a. John Sholtis offered a clarification on the casual water rule.

b. One member felt that taking relief from a tree well without a penalty 

was receiving a reward for a bad shot.  John Kardosz responded that 

the reason for the local rule is to prevent injuries to players and 

damage to clubs.  It was decided not to change this local rule at this 

time.

7. John Kardosz distributed the awards from the November 18 Turkey Shoot 

Tournament.  Congratulations to overall winner David Moy who received a 

turkey in addition to his prize money.


